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           Monday, 20
th

 January 2025 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 5 – Hampton Court Trip – Friday 28
th

 March 2025 

 
To enhance learning about the Tudors, a trip to Hampton Court Palace has been organised for Year 5. Your child will participate in a 
workshop, where they will explore lesser-known jobs occupied by children in Tudor times and learn about the stories of courtiers. 
Through fun activities and historical enquiry, they will compare their own lives to those of Tudor children and discover how history 
helps us understand the past. 
 

Curriculum impact Increase knowledge and understanding of Tudor life. 
- using the palace as a primary source of information.   
- explore the notion of hierarchy and status within the Tudor court and how these are reflected in the 
buildings of the palace. 
- explore historical enquiry skills, highlighting that architectural features and furnishings can be used to 
understand rank and status  

Proposed Event Where  Hampton Court Palace 

 When Friday 28
th
 March 2025 

Leaving school at 9am 
Returning to school at 3.15/30pm ( see below) 

 Cost £10 per child (includes a workshop) 

 

Additional Information 5L will be accompanied on the trip by Miss McGarry, 5J will be with Mrs Jawad and 5S with Mr Sharp.  
We will walk to Berrylands station and travel by train to Hampton Court station. We will leave school 
promptly at 09.00. 

 
Return journey 
5J and 5S will take the 14:24 train back from Hampton Court. They will return to school before the end of 

the school day and go home at their normal time of 15:15. 
 
5L will take the 14:54 train back from Hampton Court. Returning to school at 15:30. 
Please note: if your child usually walks home by themselves they will be expected to walk back to school 
first. 

Your child needs  Your child will need to; 
-wear uniform, including school shoes.  
-bring a coat or waterproof jacket  
-bring a packed lunch in a named plastic bag. All items will be disposed of after lunch. (No nuts, glass 
bottles or fizzy drinks please).  
 
Please remember to cancel a hot meal if one has already been ordered. 

 

Action required Please reply and pay via the School Gateway by Friday 14
th

 February. If unable to do so online, please 

contact our School Office.  
We need parent/carer helpers to accompany us on this trip. If you hold a current DBS check and are able 
to assist please indicate in the comments box. 
We will confirm the names of parent/carer volunteers on Friday 28

th
 February. 

 
Thank you for your support.  We hope your child enjoys the day! 
 
Yours sincerely 
    
Year 5 Team 

mailto:office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk
http://www.schoolgateway.com/

